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REPORT TO COUNCIL

SUBJECT
Proclamation of Affordable Housing Week

BACKGROUND

Each year, thousands of Silicon Valley families struggle to find an affordable home in one of the most
expensive housing markets in the nation. In Santa Clara County, 7,400 individuals are experiencing
homelessness, with 74 percent of whom are unsheltered.

SV@Home and its partner agencies have organized Affordable Housing Week events to showcase
the crucial value and need for safe, stable, and affordable housing throughout Santa Clara County.

DISCUSSION

The City Council would like to recognize the week of May 11-18, 2018 as Affordable Housing Week.
These week-long events celebrate affordable housing to raise awareness, educate, and unite Santa
Clara County’s diverse community on affordable housing issues.

In honor of Affordable Housing Week, the City Council will present the Affordable Housing Week
proclamation to SV@Home. Kelly Snider, SV@Home Board Member, will attend the City Council
meeting to accept the proclamation and speak on behalf of SV@Home on Affordable Housing Week.

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW

The action being considered does not constitute a “project” within the meaning of the California
Environmental Quality Act (“CEQA”) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines section 15378(a) as it has no
potential for resulting in either a direct physical change in the environment, or a reasonably
foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment.

PUBLIC CONTACT

Public contact was made by posting the Council agenda on the City’s official-notice bulletin board
outside City Hall Council Chambers. A complete agenda packet is available on the City’s website
and in the City Clerk’s Office at least 72 hours prior to a Regular Meeting and 24 hours prior to a
Special Meeting. A hard copy of any report to council may be requested by contacting the City
Clerk’s Office at (408) 615-2220, email clerk@santaclaraca.gov <mailto:clerk@santaclaraca.gov>
or at the public information desk at any City of Santa Clara public library.
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